
 

             Mary Howard & St Andrew’s Primary Schools  

                                                   Autumn Term 1 

                                                               24th October 2024 It is the smallest of all the seeds, but when it has grown it is the greatest of shrubs 

and becomes a tree, so that the birds of the air come and make nests in its branches.   

Parable of the Mustard Seed- Matthew 13:31-32  

Message from Miss Mills 

Dear St Andrews and Mary Howard Families, 

 
As we approach the end of this spectacular half term, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the wonderful progress we have made together at Mary 

Howard and St Andrews. It has been a busy and exciting time for our school community, and I am proud of the achievements we have celebrated. 

This term, we also underwent a SIAMS inspection, which provided us with valuable insights into our strengths and areas for development. We are 
committed to ensuring that our schools continue to flourish in alignment with our Christian vision, and I look forward to sharing the outcomes with you 

soon. 
 

Additionally, our TSSMAT reviews have been instrumental in supporting our ongoing school improvement efforts. These reviews allow us to reflect on 
our practises and ensure that we are providing the best possible education for our children. 

 
We were also delighted to celebrate our brilliant Harvest Festivals in both of our churches. It was a joyous occasion that highlighted the importance of 

community and gratitude, and I thank everyone who contributed to making these events so special. 
 

Furthermore, we have successfully held two Parent Forums this term. Your engagement and feedback are invaluable to us, and I appreciate your 
active participation in these discussions. Together, we can continue to enhance the educational experience for all our children. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated staff for their hard work and commitment. Their passion for 

teaching and nurturing our children is evident in everything they do. I also want to commend our children for their enthusiasm and for embodying our 
values in their daily lives. 

 
As we head into the half term break, I wish you all a restful and enjoyable time with your families. In the spirit of our vision, I am reminded of the 

words from Matthew 13:31-32: “Though it is the smallest of all seeds, yet when it grows, it is the largest of garden plants and becomes a tree, so that 
the birds come and perch in its branches.” May we continue to nurture our children to grow and flourish in all that they do. 

Thank you for your continued support, and I look forward to welcoming everyone back for another exciting term ahead. 
Warm regards, 

Rachel Mills 
Executive Headteacher 



Dinners for Week Commencing 4th November 2024 

This week is: Week 1 



What’s Coming Up This Week 

Monday 4th November 

 Inset Day– School Closed to 

Children 

Tuesday 5th November 

 Children return to school 

• St Andrews Parents Evening- 3pm-6pm (email office for a slot) 

  

Wednesday 6th November 

 

Thursday 7th November 

 Mary Howard’s Parent’s Evening– 3pm-6pm (email office for a 

slot) 

Friday 8th November 

 Rock up and Read– 8:45-9:15 

 PE kit 
 

Please access the Schools’ website for key events– 

Mary Howard- Upcoming Events | Mary Howard CE Primary School  

 St Andrew’s- Upcoming Events | St. Andrew's CE Primary School (st-andrews-

cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk)  
 

Dates to Note 
DATES TO NOTE  

November 

• 11.11– Anti Bullying week 

• 12.11– Odd socks day 

• 15.11-Children in Need 

• 15.11– Mary Howard-Cake donations for Bliss Cake Sale 

• 18.11– Mary Howard– Eliza’s Cake sale for BLISS 
 

December 

• 13.12– Mease Schools Christmas Day at St Andrews– pantomime in the 

afternoon (Mary Howard included in this) 

• 18.12– Mease Schools trip to Statfold (St Andrews and Mary Howard)- 

MH will go after the Nativity, 
 

Upcoming Church Events:  

Mary Howard 

• Christingle - Tuesday 10th December at 6pm. 

• Nativity - Wednesday 18th December at 9:15am. 

 
St Andrews 

• Christingle - Wednesday 11th December at 6pm. 

• Nativity - Tuesday 17th December at 9:15am. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk/events
https://st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk/events
https://st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk/events
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk%2Fnews%2F2019-05-23-dates-for-your-diary&psig=AOvVaw0T2Mwu_JZxhl8pjllWKfxf&ust=1612877517400000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLjwme2z2u4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD


TSSMAT Consultation 

 

Parents Evening 
We are excited to announce our upcoming Parents' Evenings, where you will 
have the opportunity to meet with your child's teachers to discuss their pro-
gress and how we can work together to support their learning journey. 

St. Andrews Parents' Evening 
Date: Tuesday 5th November 

Details: 3:00-6pm 
Booking: email standrewsoffice@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 

 
Mary Howard Primary Parents' Evening 

Date: Thursday7th November 
Details: 3:00-6pm 

Booking: email office-maryhoward@tssmat.staffs.sch.uk 
 
 

We encourage all parents to attend, as these evenings are a valuable oppor-
tunity to engage with your child's education and strengthen our partnership in 
their learning. Further details regarding appointment times and arrangements 
will be shared soon. 

 

 

Rev Nicky and Laura at Holy Trinity Church are 

hosting the following events over the Christmas period 

• Blue Christmas service 10.15am -Sunday 1st 

December  

• Christmas Activity Service 10.15am -Sunday 15th 

December.  

TSSMAT- Inset Consultation 

The Staffordshire Schools Multi Academy Trust currently has 4 schools which 

plan their inset days in a block at the end of the summer closure period.  This 

means staff return to work in the last week of August, a week earlier than 

pupils.  This time is then taken back by adding a week on to the May half 

term. 

Planning the inset days together enables staff to complete mandatory 

training, as well as collaborate early in the school year. 

For pupils and parents, this means that there is less disruption during the 

school year with odd inset days, and cheaper holidays are available by using 

the additional week in May.  For year 6 pupils, this also allows additional time 

to decompress after the SATs. 

Generally, schools plan 5 individual inset days at different times across the 

school year.  Dates are planned in the previous school year to ensure 

adequate notice is given.  As a Trust, we have 6 Inset days available to us. 

This consultation is to establish whether this arrangement is still fit for 

purpose, and if it is deemed so, whether schools new to the Trust would like 

to join this arrangement. 

We would be grateful if you could take a couple of minutes to answer the 

following questions. 

This consultation will close at 5pm on Monday 4th November. 

 

https://forms.gle/UbcnirRDzupKrPSd6  

https://forms.gle/UbcnirRDzupKrPSd6


Spelling Bee 

TSSMAT Spelling Bee: Getting a 'BUZZ' about Spelling! 
 

The TSSMAT is thrilled to announce the launch of our exciting new Spelling Bee competition, designed to promote high standards in spelling across our schools. 
This termly event will not only enhance children's spelling skills but also foster a sense of community and friendly competition among peers. 

Aims of the Spelling Bee 

The School Spelling Bee is set to take place at the end of each term, encouraging children to learn their key spelling words in a supportive and engaging 
environment. The initiative aims to: 

• Promote High Standards: By focusing on key spelling words, we aim to elevate spelling proficiency across the school. 

• Encourage Participation: Every child is invited to take part, regardless of their current spelling abilities. We believe that all children can achieve and aspire 
to be their best. 

• Celebrate Achievements: All participants will be celebrated, with each child receiving a Spelling Bee certificate during our Achievement Assembly. 
 

How Will It Work? 

To prepare for the competition, we encourage parents and guardians to support their children in learning the key spelling words. A downloadable list of these words 
is available below. Here’s how the competition will unfold: 

1. Class Heats: At the end of each term, class teachers will hold heats within their classes to identify the year group winners. 
2. MAT Spelling Bee Competition: In the summer term, the excitement will culminate in a MAT Spelling Bee Competition, where our school will compete 
against other schools in the academy for the coveted MAT Spelling Bee trophy. 
3. Finals and Celebrations: The final event will determine which school will take home the title of Spelling Bee Champion. 

Join the Buzz! 

We encourage all children across every year group and ability level to participate. Remember, “You’ve got to be in it to win it!” Let’s rally together and aim to bring 
the trophy home to the Mease Schools  in 2025! 

Together, let’s make spelling a fun and rewarding experience for all our children, fostering a love for words and language that will last a lifetime. 

 

For further details and to download the key spelling words, please check the websites .  

St Andrews: https://st-andrews-cliftoncampville.staffs.sch.uk/children/spelling-bee 

Mary Howard: https://maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk/children/spelling-bee 

 



St Andrews– SASA events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Promoting Positive Behaviour- Class Dojo                                Behaviour for 
Learning  

  
   
 

 



Mary Howard– FOMH events 





Autumn Term 2024 

Inset day: Monday 2 September & Tuesday 3 September  

Term Starts: Wednesday 4 September 

Holiday: Monday 28 October – Friday 1 November  

Inset: TSSMAT training day for staff- Monday 4th November 

Term Ends: Friday 20 December 

Holiday: Monday 23 December – Friday 3 January 

 

Spring Term 2025 

Inset: Monday 6 January  

Term Starts: Tuesday 7th January  

Holiday: Monday 17 February – Friday 21 February 

Term Ends: Friday 11 April 

Holiday: Monday 14 April – Friday 25 April 

Easter Sunday: Sunday 20 April 

  

Summer Term 2025 

Term Starts: Monday 28 April 

May Day: Monday 5 May 

Holiday: Monday 26 May – Friday 30 May 

Inset: Monday 2nd June  


